

## **Call for Winter Lunch Recess Volunteers at Thurston!**

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 10:35 AM



## **Thurston Elementary PTO**

## Lunch Volunteers are requested! Sign up is open from Nov 28 to Feb 17!

Dear Thurston Families,

Parent/Guardian volunteers are requested to support and help monitor our children during their lunch recess. Thank you to everyone that set aside time to volunteer this Fall! We are now looking for volunteers for the Winter months!

You are welcome to sign up using this Google Sheet, or send an email to pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com and we will add you to the sign-up sheet! We appreciate any amount of time you are able to give, one day or every week! Recess at Thurston goes from 11:45-12:55. Volunteers should sign in at the main office. Please arrive 10 minutes early on your first day to see where our Lunch Supervisor needs your help.

Thank you for your time, see you on the playground!

## **Contact Us**



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



tttps://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

